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August 18, 2015 
 
Via Email to B.Hunter@bpu.state.nj.us 
 
B. Scott Hunter  
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
 
 
Re:  Notice of Withdrawal of Applications Pursuant to Subsection S 

Kingwood Solar W2-083, LLC (Docket #EO12121113V) 
Freehold Solar W2-088, LLC (Docket # EO12121109V) 
 

Dear Mr. Hunter, 
 

EffiSolar Development, LLC submits this letter on behalf of Kingwood Solar W2-083, LLC (Docket 
#EO12121113V, hereafter “Kingwood”) and Freehold Solar W2-088, LLC (Docket # EO12121109V, 
hereafter “Freehold” and together with Kingwood, the “Applicants”). 

 
The Applicants have each sought to be considered “connected to the distribution system" pursuant 

to N.J.S.A. 48:3-87 (s) (“Subsection S”) by demonstrating issuance of a timely issued PJM System Impact 
Study, filing appropriate required notice, submitting a complete Subsection S Application in December 
2012 followed by supplementary Subsection S application criteria in December 2014.   

 
Effective on the date first written above, each of the Applicants hereby withdraws their Subsection S 

Applications and will no longer seek to be considered “connected to the distribution system" pursuant 
to Subsection S. 

 
Please also confirm your receipt of this request and whether you require additional information to 

process this notice of withdrawal.  Thank you.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
Lawrence D. Neuman 
President – EffiSolar Development, LLC on behalf of 

Kingwood Solar W2-083, LLC (Docket #EO12121113V) 
Freehold Solar W2-088, LLC (Docket # EO12121109V) 

 
cc: 

Rachel Boylan (Rachel.Boylan@bpu.state.nj.us) 
Babette Tenzer (Babette.Tenzer@dol.lps.state.nj.us) 
Andrew Scher (schera@gtlaw.com) 
David C. Frank (david@njlandlawyer.com) 


